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OYSTER RIVER COOPERATIVE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

NON-PUBLIC SCHOOL BOARD SESSION 
 
January 11, 2022           ORHS – Music Room/Back Stage*    Following          

                                                                                                           Public Hearing. 
                                                              

The Oyster River School Board will meet for a non-public session under RSA 91-
A:3 II (c) for the purpose of discussing the evaluation of the superintendent on 
Tuesday, January 11, 2022 following the Public Hearing at the high school in the 
Music Room/Back Stage. 

 
 

 
 Respectfully submitted, 
  

  
 Dr. James C. Morse, Sr. 
 Superintendent 

 

 


